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4 December 2018 
 
 
  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

CHRISTMAS PARTY 

 
The children in First School; Early Years, Rosen, Hargreaves, Donaldson and 
Browne are invited to a Christmas party at the Holiday Inn on Monday 17 December.  
This is funded by the Maidenhead Thames Rotary Club. 
 
The children should come to school as normal, on transport, wearing their party 
clothes.  We will take them to the Holiday Inn and return them to school in time for 
the transport to take them home. Parents and siblings are welcome to join us from 
11.30-2.00pm.  
 
This is a really fun time for the children and we all look forward to it.  We are grateful 
to the Rotary Club for their generosity. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Shelley Thomas and Rebecca Comerford 
First School Leaders 
 
 

 


